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MARINE CORP LAW ENFORCEMENT FOUNDATION  
RECEIVES $25,000 FROM NORTH AMERICAN RESCUE  

 
Greer, SC (November 17, 2007) – North American Rescue Foundation contributed 
$25,000 to the Marine Corp Law Enforcement Foundation, an organization founded in 
1995 dedicated to providing children of Marines or Federal law enforcement personnel 
killed on duty with college scholarships and healthcare financial assistance.  
 
The Foundation has also given to children who have lost parents in devastating tragedies 
such as the Pentagon attack, the USS Cole disaster, Khobar Towers, and the space shuttle 
Columbia catastrophe. To date, the Marine Corp Law Enforcement Foundation has 
distributed more than $40 million in aid.  
 
The Marine Corp Law Enforcement Foundation mission is “To encourage the spiritual, 
moral, intellectual and physical development of children through education.” North 
American Rescue is proud to help make that mission a reality.  
 
North American Rescue, Inc., based in Greer, South Carolina, has enjoyed the honor of 
serving their country, community, and customers for over a decade. By providing 
innovative casualty care solutions to first responders, health care professionals, and 
security forces at home and abroad, NAR is leading the fray to decrease preventable 
death on the battlefield, whether it be a foreign combat zone or the streets of America.  
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